
Engineering Department 
City of La Crosse 

400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 

(608)789-7505 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
DATE: February 5, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident/Owner: 
 
City of La Crosse policy includes continuing efforts to provide access for individuals of all abilities, 
multimodal connections, and safer facilities for use by pedestrians and bicycles.  This includes 
such as new or infill sidewalk and on-street bike lanes.  This helps provide safer travel options 
within and through neighborhoods. 
 
Per the City of La Crosse Green Complete Streets Ordinance, staff must examine every street 
project for addition of sidewalks and bike lanes.  City planning documents highlight priorities, 
which may include, but do not require, worn footpaths in grass or dirt, proximity to City bus stops, 
safe routes to school, and blocks with partial/incomplete sidewalks. 
 
The addition of sidewalks is proposed on your street block.  These will be built within public Right-
of-Way, not on private property.  However, this may be a significant change for you.  Facilities are 
constructed with capital improvement funds.  No assessments are charged to property owners. 
 
A hearing will take place as part of the regular Board of Public Works meeting on Monday, 
February 12, 2024, for formal input on this matter. This project has already been approved by the 
Common Council as part of the Capital Improvement Projects budget. 
 
The Public Hearing is your time to provide input and ask questions.  Participation is encouraged.  
If you are unable to attend, you may submit written statements.  Please submit to: 
 
City of La Crosse Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI  54601 
 
Details for the Board of Public Works meeting: 
Date of public hearing: 2/12/24 
Time: 10:00am 
Location: City Hall, 1st Floor, Council Chambers, 400 La Crosse St, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cullen Haldeman 
608-789-7505 
Haldemanc@cityoflacrosse.org 


